
RSPB Visit – January 2019 

Primary three thoroughly enjoyed their visit from RSPB who 
encouraged us to use our senses outdoors. We worked in groups to 
record our senses then took our learning indoors to create a poem. 
We had so much fun and braved the icy conditions.  



 



The Romans 

We have been learning lots about our new Romans topic and have 
worked as a class to decide what we would like to learn through 
asking “big” and “small” questions. Currently we are working on 
what equipment did the roman soldiers have. We have been using 
different learning strategies such as using ICT research and writing 
on the desks, which has been very enjoyable! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Pedal Cinema 

We each took turns to cycle as fast as we could to create enough 
electricity to power and watch the Disney movie “Inside Out”. It was 
really hard work!! 

 

 

 



Scots Language 

Our main focus during our Scots topic was learning the names of 
body parts and clothes. We celebrated our learning by performing 
“Heid, Shooders, Knaps and Taes” at assembly, creating our own 
Scots comic “Oor Claes” and creating a clothes line. We would also 
like to say a huge thank you to all the parents that helped during 
shared learning to create a Scots game board, we had an excellent 
time playing them!!  

 



 

 

 

                        


